Toronto
Catholic
District
School Board

June 27, 2014

Dear Principal Rivers, Staff, Parents/Guardians and Community Members of St. Pascal Baylon
Catholic School:

We are pleased to be able to provide this update on the status of the planned improvements and
renovations at St. Pascal Baylon Catholic School.

Planning and construction related to introducing Full-Day Kindergarten (FDK) is progressing on
schedule. It is our hope that much of this extensive work will be completed by September, in time for
students to move into these newly refurbished FDK rooms. However, it is expected that due to the
complexity of the renovation, minor finishing details will need to be completed throughout the month
of September during the evening hours and on the weekend.

Despite the challenges associated with this FDK retrofit work, providing a safe and fully functioning
learning environment for our students is always our first priority. Please rest assured that we have
prepared contingency plans in the event of any unforeseen construction delay.

These are very exciting times for our school as we have also received funding approval of $10
million from the Ministry of Education to begin construction for a larger addition to our building that
will include a modern gym. Preparations are currently underway with an anticipated construction
start date of spring 2015. Every effort will be made to minimize disruption for our families by
accommodating all students on site during the construction period.

Regular updates will be posted on the St. Pascal Baylon Catholic School Web site at:
http://www.tcdsb.org/schools/stpaschalbaylon/Pages/default.aspx

Have a safe and wonderful summer.

Sincerely, - :
W7 7

Maia Puccetti, M.Arch.OAA
Superintendent Facilities Services
Toronto Catholic District School Board
Tel (416) 222-8282 ext 2341
Maia.puccetti@tcdsb.org
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Area Superintendent, J. Shain, john.shain@tcdsb.org

Associate Director A. Sangiorgio, angelo.sangiorgio@tcdsb.org
Trustee M. Rizzo, maria.rizzo@tcdsb.org
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